
Awareness Program on Transgender Issues 

 

The college conducted an awareness program on Transgender Issues to promote 

understanding and acceptance of transgender individuals within the college community 

by Mr. Zakhir Hussain, Director, Artha Company on 11th September, 2023. The program 

aimed to address misconceptions, raise awareness about transgender rights, and foster 

inclusivity. 

Objectives: 

1. To educate students and faculty about the challenges faced by transgender 

individuals. 

2. To promote respect and acceptance of transgender individuals within the college 

community. 

3. To provide resources and support for transgender students and faculty. 

The program featured a guest speaker who shared their personal experiences as a 

transgender individual and discussed the challenges faced by the transgender 

community. This session helped to humanize the issue and promote empathy among 

the audience. 

The awareness program on transgender issues was a successful initiative that helped 

educate and inform the college community about the challenges faced by transgender 

individuals. It is hoped that this program will lead to greater acceptance and support for 

transgender rights within the college and beyond. 

 


